From Laurie Richter: Laurie Richter from 100 Women Who Care North Suburban Chicago—started May 2013, 130 people give or take—anxious.

From Carol Daize: Carol Daize. 100+ Women Who Care Dayton

From Melissa Carter: Melissa Carter -- Corvallis, OR 100 People Who Care started in Jan. 2019. Now have 73 members. One word = hopeful

From Caryn Putterman: Caryn Putterman North Suburban Chicago (run by Laurie Richter); feeling excited

From Tania Peterson: 100 Women of Westerville (Ohio), 4 years old with about 115 members

From Denise Arendell: Denise Arendell, 100+ Women Who Care from the 618. Started July 2019. We have over 400 members and we are nervous about the size of us on Zoom

From Randi Strangstalien: Randi Strangstalien, Power of 100+ Driftless Region started in 2016 in rural Western Wisconsin. Around 90 members and growing. Just hit \$100,000 total donations at our last meeting. Tech-Challenged in a rural setting

From Sarah Rankin: 100+ Women who care from the 618, >350 members, founded in 2019, nervous

From Carolyn Dodok: 100+ Women Who Care Dayton

From Laurie Brakeboer: Laurie Brakeboer, Central York Region (north of Toronto, canada), 172 members, hopeful

From Sandy McHugh: Formed July 2010; now have 138 members; hesitant

From tammi johnson: Tammi Johnson with POWER of 100+ Fox Cities in Appleton, Wisconsin. We began in 2017 and currently have 110 members. Hopeful that we can meet in person sooooon!

From Andrea Friedlander: 100 Women Who Care North Suburban Chicago (Laurie Richter's group) - feeling resigned to it being necessary

From Bruce Tawse: Bruce Tawse - 100 Men Who Care, Penticton, British Columbia - 2016 with currently 126 members. Our counterparts, 100 Women are doing a Zoom meeting today. 100 Men are looking at perhaps September.

From cherylmeyers: Cheryl....100 WWC Northeast Chapter (NY). We held our first meeting in Feb 2020. We have 36 members. Overwhelmed would describe how I feel about having a virtual meeting!

From diane Connolly: Diane Connolly Gloucester MA, 100 Who Care Cape Ann, 110 members, uncertain but necessary

From Carolyn Dodok: Formed April 2007, 260 Members, Over \$1 Million given to date. Happy

From Carol Daize: Carol Daize: 100+ Women Who Care Comox Valley Vancouver Island: 164 members Started Jan 19, 2019. First Virtual Meeting July 15th.

From Judy Reichert: Judy Reichert Sedona Arizona. new chapter. cancelled initial meeting which was scheduled for April. Already have 102 members. felling anxious.

From Janet Bacon: Janet Bacon, 100+ Women Who Care About Snohomish County. Everett, WA. Started April, 2019. 4 giving Circles. Our last meeting we did mail in only to the 3 previous recipients (Food Bank, Senior Services, Homeless). We still raised \$10,800. We are interested in ZOOM for our October Giving Circle.

From Jeanne Rizzo: Jeanne...I second Cheryl 100 WWC Northeast Chapter.. I'm looking forward to holding a Zoom meeting. It will only be our second meeting since we started. Hoping we will get more people to attend.

From Nica Graziotto: 100 Women Who Care Kelowna Canada

From Desha Bymers-Davis : Desha Bymers-Davis, 100+ Tucson. We will be hosting our first zoom in July. We are excited!

From Desha Bymers-Davis: No

From Melissa Carter: We just had everyone write a check to the local nonprofit of their choice at our April meeting

From Laurie Brakeboer: We held a virtual gab zoom meeting for anyone who just wanted to hang out on what would have been our actual meeting night in April

From Carol Daize: We send emails and facebook to our members

From tammi johnson: We sent out sunflower seeds to every member at the start of Covid and put a little motivational note and we did receive messages from members who planted them. Our hope was that in watching the flowers grow they would continually be reminded of our group and what we do.

From Bruce Tawse: Our May meeting was cancelled, however, we asked members to donate to the Emergency Community Response Fund established by our Community Foundation and funds were distributed to charities struggling as a result of shutdowns etc.

From Emily (Grapevine): Here's the example of the showcase fund that Traci mentioned: https://www.grapevine.org/fund/m2s04/100-WWC-NoVa-COVID-19-Relief-Fund

From Desha Bymers-Davis: Love it Randi!

From tammi johnson: We did the videos here in Appleton also and had the websites for the respective charities in the email and it worked very well. We had a great response from our members. We let the members chose to meet or do the videos for the July meeting and 75% voted to do the videos again. I don't like that the Q&A gets missed, but it didn't seem to bother any members.

From Randi Strangstalien : we allowed "paused" memberships, they are still included on email notifications and updates, but no check required

From tammi johnson: We allowed our members to "pay what they can pay" for the April meeting. Hate to get off track with the collections process going forward.

From Nica Graziotto: Hi everyone, I'm helping Rose Sexsmith with 100 Women in Kelowna Canada. I've been a member for several years now and love this the concept of 100 Women Who Care. We are trying to grow our membership and create awareness. I think our challenge is more around the collecting of payment. I'm curious to know what models you use? For the July meeting I was proposing to Rose we do a hybrid - using both an in person and zoom meeting. In BC Canada we can only have gatherings of less than 50. I'm curious to know your thoughts on what your payment process to keep it smooth and easy?

From Carol Daize: Hi Nica

From Carol Daize: Here on Vancouver Island most of our membership complete E-Transfers and we have a few members mailing cheques.

From Desha Bymers-Davis: We partnered with our Women's Foundation here in Tucson

From Nica Graziotto: Thank you Carol.

From Desha Bymers-Davis: me too

From Melissa Carter: Both checks mailed and online directly to the nonprofit (with copy of receipt emailed to Steering Team)

From Traci Richards: In NoVa we collected checks, collected on Grapevine, and collected on Growfund (as we are transferring our DAF from one to the other). I don't require 100% in any one format at this time but am working on getting everyone subscribed on Grapevine.

From Laurie Brakeboer: none of the above. we let members decide and give individually. normally cheques are written directly to the charity

From Carol Daize: Here in Canada E-transfers go directly into our 100+ Women account. We complete a draft that is given to winning charity at the presentation

From Jeanne Rizzo : We set up a PO Box for the members to send a check to. this way we can track who paid

From Desha Bymers-Davis: We started with checks, that was hard to get checks in. Moved to One Mission, then to Uback and now we are so excited to partner with the local Women's Foundation and our members are charged quarterly on their credit card.

From Caryn Putterman: Concern with launching people back into the waiting room before the poll is that sometimes on Zoom, the displayed name may not be the same as the member's name so you might send some members out by accident

From Emily (Grapevine):

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mN3sTK-Ui9ZxQGNvts8Qk3_B_Hpa8U6qazYHBSvhE6I/edit?usp=sharing

From cherylmeyers: Thank you! This was a great help!

From Desha Bymers-Davis: Thanks for all you do for the Alliance Traci

From Nica Graziotto: Thank you everyone!! Awesome!

From Jocelyn Bowie: Thanks, Traci and Emily and Emily, for all your work to support our giving circles. I have to cede this portion of the house now so I'm going to leave the meeting.

From Caryn Putterman: Is that also true on mobile devices? A lot of people use iPads

From Emily (Grapevine): This is in our tips & tricks doc for how people should register: https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vS7ocxkNV4v8Ko96-e1gGK4GgnK9-R48/view

From Carol Daize: Survey Money Charges after 40 votes

From Traci Richards: Zoom has a training video about break out rooms. Emily is about to show us a screen shot about going into the waiting room.

From Carol Daize: We were charged by Survey Money when our members voted to have a meeting in July

From Heather Clark : Thank you!